BUDGET HEARING MARCH 14, 1989

The 1989-90 budget hearing was called to order at 7 p.m. on
March 14 by Supervisor James Totten.

Present for the board were James Totten, supervisor; Marcia
Strong. clerk; Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; Maria Foerster
and Thomas Totten, frustees.

There were 38 citizens in attendance.

The supervisor presented his proposed 1989-90 budgets for
the general, liguor control, tax administration and library

funds.

Public comment was accepted.

Motion to adjourn was made at 7:40 p.m. by Strong, supported

by Totten. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk
Birch Run Township
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